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My name is John Barnes and I am the Advocacy Team Co-Chair for the Interfaith 

Alliance on Poverty.   The cost of housing in Oregon is a much greater burden for 

those in poverty, and predevelopment costs, including securing support and approval 

are extensive.   I strongly support this measure and I encourage members to vote for 

passage. 
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